
08/24/2024  

TOWN SHORES OF GULFPORT #216, INC. 

NOTTINGHAM HOUSE 

 

GUEST PARKING REMINDER 
 

TO ALL NOTTINGHAM OWNERS AND PERMANENT RESIDENTS 

 

The Guest parking area is provided for the use of Nottingham Guests and 

Service personnel. If an owner or permanent resident requires an 

additional parking space, please contact the Board to inquire about the 

availability of rental space. 

 

Guests must park their vehicles only in those spaces marked for guests. 

These spaces are not intended for Owners or permanent residents. 

 

Guests staying 2 or more overnights must obtain a Nottingham Guest 

Parking Permit signed by the Floor Captain or Board Member. 

 

The parking permit must be placed on the rear-view mirror, facing 

outwards, on every guest vehicle. The parking period is not to exceed 

thirty (30) days.  Cars parked in any unauthorized space may be towed 

after one (1) warning. 
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